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Mary Koncel <mary@wildhorsepreservation.org>

Update on your FOIA request 2021-APHIS-01958-F
2 messages

Michelle.Moreno@usda.gov <Michelle.Moreno@usda.gov> Thu, Aug 19, 2021 at 7:52 PM
To: mary@americanwildhorsecampaign.org

Dear Mary Koncel,

I am emailing to update you on the processing of the above-mentioned Freedom of Information Act request.

The program offices within APHIS forwarded to the Freedom of Information office copies of documents that are responsive to
your request, and those documents are now under review. I am working as quickly as possible to provide you with a release
determination. I anticipate that I will be able to provide you a determination by December 3, 2021 for your first partial response.

If you need assistance or have questions in the meantime, please feel free to contact me directly at Michelle.Moreno@usda.gov
or 301-851-4084.

Sincerely,

Michelle Moreno

Mary Koncel <mary@americanwildhorsecampaign.org> Thu, Aug 19, 2021 at 8:03 PM
To: Michelle.Moreno@usda.gov

Hi  Ms. Moreno,

Thank you for getting back to me about AWHC's FOIA Requests 2021-APHIS-01958-Fand 2021-APHIS-01959-F.
I appreciate your time and effort.

Mary
[Quoted text hidden]

--
Mary A. Koncel
American Wild Horse Campaign
(413) 563.0508
mary@americanwildhorsecampaign.org
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